
Out-of-state animal rights extremists are 

backing Prop. 127 to ban mountain lion and 

bobcat hunting in Colorado. Prop. 127 is a 

dangerous measure that would:

•  Undermine current science-based management 

strategies from experts at Colorado Parks and 

Wildlife.  

•  Allow voters in the Denver metro to decide 

how rural Colorado can manage their big 

cat populations.  

•  Take away a valuable resource that has 

helped keep our big cat populations healthy 

for decades.  

Prop. 127 is NOT RIGHT for Colorado!
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VOTE NO on Prop. 127

Keep Wildlife Management

in the Hands of the Experts!

VOTE NO On Prop. 127!



How Can I Join the

Fight Against Prop. 127?

Science-based wildlife management is under 

attack, and it needs YOUR help! Below are a 

few things you can do right away to defeat 

Prop. 127:  

•  DONATE to Colorado’s Wildlife Deserve Better 

by Scanning the QR Code below. 

•  TELL YOUR FRIENDS AND FAMILY 

to VOTE NO on Prop. 127!  

•  Visit our website at wildlifederservebetter.com 

to learn more about the dangers of Prop. 127. 

Learn more at www.wildlifedeservebetter.com



How Can I Join the

Fight Against Prop. 127?

Science-based wildlife management is under 

attack, and it needs YOUR help! Below are a 

few things you can do right away to defeat 

Prop. 127:  

•  DONATE to Colorado’s Wildlife Deserve Better 

by Scanning the QR Code below. 

•  TELL YOUR FRIENDS AND FAMILY 

to VOTE NO on Prop. 127!  

•  Visit our website at wildlifederservebetter.com 

to learn more about the dangers of Prop. 127. 

Learn more at www.wildlifedeservebetter.com


